
Michigan  State  Fires  Former
State  Supreme  Court  Justice
as GC
Michigan State University has removed former Michigan Supreme
Court Justice Bob Young as its general counsel, reports the
Lansing State Journal.

Young’s last day was Friday, eight months after he started in
the job.

Young’s salary at MSU was $425,000 per year. He had a contract
that ran through May 31, 2021, making its total value $1.275
million.

“A  university  spokeswoman  said  Young  will  receive  a  full
payout of that contract,” writes the State Journal‘s Matt
Mencarini. “That would mean the university will pay about $1
million on the remaining balance.”

Read the Lansing State Journal article.
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